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 Hi from Northern CA!
  We are just about to take off, first 40 days on the road, then in the air!  Our last two northern CA speaking 
engagements about ministry to Muslims are 

THIS SATURDAY, August 27, 10-11:30 at First Presbyterian Church on Pacific Ave in Santa Rosa and 
THIS SUNDAY 9:15-10:15 at First Baptist Church in Monterey, CA on Hawthorn St.  These will be our last 
venues to say good bye to our dear northern CA friends and family! 

   Then it is on our way down to Vicente Guererro, Baja, Mexico, where we will spend a week ministering to 
orphans, physically challenged kids, mission staff, and Bible college students.  

    We are excited to share with a group of Chaldeans from Northern Iraq in San Diego, CA, on Sunday 
September 3 and then on to Biola and the Master's College.

 There were more opportunities to share and serve along the southern route of the USA, so we will be headed 
that way.  Please pray for us as we travel on the road and that God will move in hearts as we share His 
greatness! We are especially excited about sharing with some ministries and churches in El Paso, TX, and 
JUAREZ, Mexico!!! 

  Once again, William has been given the opportunity to teach a class about Islam at Southwestern Seminary 
in Ft. Worth, TX! Please pray that God will call many to pray and go serve among Muslims around the 
world. 

 Some of you have had a hard time with the HLGiving website.  We want to let you know that it has been fixed.  
In addition, a giving by phone option has been added.  Our dear friend, who used to pick up checks, copy, and 
deposit them for us, had a 4th baby and was often unable to deposit checks for us for up to two months. 
Another friend has offered to help so that your checks can be deposited within a week. We know this makes it 
much easier to keep things balanced and we are very sorry for inconveniences in the past!  

   Again, we appreciate you joining us in prayer that just the right place to sleep and live in Belgium will 
be ready for us as quickly as possible after we land on October 5! 
  With much love and thankfulness, 
  William and Larisa and 8 treasures
PS We still need a place to stay somewhere along I-20 possibly some place near Jackson, Mississippi.

-- 
William Hernandez, D.R.S., M.M.
Prayer Advocate
HEALING LAMPLIGHT PATHWAY
Skype: healinglamplight. 
USA number: +1 (425) 287-9701 
Giving online: www.HLGiving.com

Giving by check: HLP, PO Box 5655, Lynnwood, WA 98046
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